
Board of Supervisors
County of San Mateo

Memo
To: Members, Board of Supervisors

From: Rich GordMnd Jerry Hi~~
Date: August 22, 2006

Re: Appointments to the Resource Conservation District

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that Rich Allen and Roxy Stone Hoffman be re-appointed to the Resource
Conservation District. Both Mr. Allen and Ms. Hoffman were appointed to the RCD on
December 17, 2002, and both recommended to be re-appointed to terms that begin
November 1, 2006 and end November 1, 2010.

BACKGROUND;

The Resource Conservation District’s mission is to help people protect, conserve, and restore
natural resources through information, education, and technical assistance programs by
working with private landowners.

The Resource Conservation District is authorized at five members. Currently there are no
vacancies, as the Board of Supervisors recently appointed T.J. Glauthier to the remaining
vacant position.

Mr. Allen and Ms. Hoffman have made significant contributions to the efficiency and
development of the Resource Conservation District, and we believe they will continue to play
an important role in the organization.


